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Posted: 2/9/2021 2:07:52 PMQuestion: 32631: The Specifications for pay items 660-7-11 and 660-7-12 
require the use of a Wrong Way Detection System that is currently on 
the APL and that communicates with SunGuide.  

Currently, there are 2 Wrong Way Detection systems on the APL. 

The Proposal Budget Estimate for this project is advertised as 
$2,181,900. 

Was the $2,181,900 Proposal Budget Estimate for this project  
established with a WWD system that is currently on the APL and 
communicates with SunGuide? 

Status:The Engineer's Estimate has been prepared in accordance with the 
Department's Procedures.

Answer:

Posted:

ANSWER PUBLISHED

2/12/2021 12:37:01 PM

Posted: 2/9/2021 2:19:41 PMQuestion: 32632: As a follow up Question #32631, will the Proposal Budget 
Estimate be revised to include the cost of a WWD system that is 
currently on the APL and communicates with SunGuide? 

Status:The Engineer's Estimate has been prepared in accordance with the 
Department's Procedures.

Answer:

Posted:

ANSWER PUBLISHED

2/12/2021 12:38:02 PM

Posted: 2/9/2021 2:45:28 PMQuestion: 32635: Regarding Pay Items 660-7-11 and 660-7-12, is the Wrong 
Way Detection System required to be APL approved and meet the 
requirements of
Section 995?

Status:Yes, the WWVDS is required to meet Section 995 (995-2 Vehicle 
Detection Systems) of the FDOT January 2021 Standard 
Specifications which includes being listed on the APL.

Answer:

Posted:

ANSWER PUBLISHED

2/12/2021 12:32:45 PM

District Address:

District Phone:

District 7 Construction Office, located at 11201 N McKinley, Tampa, FL  
33612

(813) 975-6285



Posted: 2/9/2021 3:06:58 PMQuestion: 32636: Regarding Pay Items 660-7-11 and 660-7-12, is the Wrong 
Way Detection System required to meet the communications 
requirements of Section 995? 

Specifically, being compatible with the Department's SunGuide 
software and able to send an alert and a sequence of images for up to 
ten seconds to the SunGuide software that covers a configurable time 
before and after the wrong way vehicle detection.

Status:Yes, the WWVDS is required to meet Section 995 (995-2.7.2 
Communications) of the FDOT January 2021 Standard Specifications.

Answer:

Posted:

ANSWER PUBLISHED

2/12/2021 12:28:45 PM


